From: Arnold, Geoffrey - Environment & Economy - Highways & Transport 
Sent: 08 April 2013 15:17
To: Caroline Roche
Subject: RE: Cotefield Farm, Bodicote - Application 12/01802/REM
Caroline

Sorry for the delay, I am pleased to confirm the revised plan is acceptable.

Kind regards

Geoffrey Arnold
Senior Engineer - Transport Development Control
Oxfordshire County Council
Speedwell House Oxford OX1 1NE
